
GRADUATE ADMINISTRATORS’ COUNCIL MEETING 
Thursday, May 12, 2022 

8:30am – 10:30am 
Via Zoom Meeting ID: https://odu.zoom.us/j/92937685226?from=addon 

 
 

Attendees:  Bryan Porter, Missy Barber, Robert Wojtowicz, Renee Felts, Megan Corbett, Dale Miller, Wie 
Yusuf, Humberto Portellez, Dorothy Lockaby, Ted Farmer, Linda Bol, Bill Heffelfinger, David Cook, Karen 
Eck, Matthew Schmidt, Regina Karp. 
 
Welcome 
Bryan Porter welcomed attendees. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The minutes for 
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very satisfied or satisfied but did not go into specifics per college as they had not delved that deeply into 
the statistics yet. She pointed out that they were toying with the idea of creating a dashboard that 
would enable them to filter the data and focus on colleges and departments. She also mentioned that 
the university falls into the satisfied or very satisfied sectors. Megan also mentioned that if anyone were 
interested in seeing the report, her department would share the PowerPoint presentation. Robert asked 
if this survey could be repeated on an annual basis and Megan responded yes, especially since the 
survey excluded those who had only just begun graduate school and were in their first semester, they 
would be eligible to participate in next year’s survey. 

 
• CGS Survey – Bryan Porter 

Bryan gave a brief overview of the CGS fund that surveys exiting master’s students after completing 
their degree. The survey will be sent out after each graduation semester over the course of the next 
three years. He said that of the 513 that graduated this May, approximately 100 of them answered the 
survey. The purpose of the data collected is to help build curricula, meet market needs, etc. Bryan said 
he is working on the grant with Megan, and they have decided to survey the summer students this year 
as well. It is slated to go out sometime in July.  

 
• GPD Survey – Bryan Porter 

Bryan said the Graduate School was grateful for the response rate from the graduate program directors 
who participated in the stipend survey sent out across the colleges. He commented that the data 
collected would go into a report the Graduate School is compiling for the President’s Office. The 
objective is to raise stipends for master’s and doctoral students bringing the sum in the ballpark of $4 
million dollars.  
 

• Thesis & Dissertation Guide – Bryan Porter 
The Graduate School will be meeting with the creators of ODU’s Thesis & Dissertation Guide with the 




